
Notice For permanent residents who have difficulty re-entry Japan within 
the valid period of their permission due to the impact of COVID-19 

 
Immigration Services Agency of Japan has announced the guidance for those who are 
permanent residents and have difficulty re-entry Japan within the valid period of their 
permission due to the impact of COVID-19 

 

The details of this notice can be available by website of Immigration Services Agency of 
Japan as follows: 

http://www.moj.go.jp/content/001323310.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 


